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August 24, 2018 ECEIVE

City Manager Tom Aspell AUG 27 2018
Concord City Hall
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

By

Dear Tom:

Please let me take this opportunity to thank you and the City of Concord for your invaluable support of
the downtown Concord public art initiative. As you know, we now have six new installations (for a total
of eight) between Theater Street and Centra Street. These pieces are leased for a year and if any of
them sell, the City will collect a 30% commission towards the purchase of permanent public art in
Concord. The total cost for this year’s art is under $3,000 for the 6 leased pieces, so we are well within
budget. The Chamber’s Creative Concord committee has been proud to coordinate this program.

| also wanted to thank and recognize Concord General Services for all of their assistance, particularly in
some of the more challenging installations. Jim Major, Kevin and their team were fantastic to work with
and they made some tricky installations go without a hitch. We are so grateful for their hard work,
accommaodation and professionalism.

Creative Concord looks forward to continuing the advancement of the creative economy, and promoting
and showcasing Concord as a destination city and the cultural center for the state]

Sincerely,

/.f—u,u Lu./é—

Timothy G. Sink, CCE
President

Cc: Jim Major, Chip Cheslay
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